
Kevin Link's Notes for 2nd Hearing
May 9th, 2019

The hearing proceeded quickly, and I once again met with Officer Werths. 

Granite city had a new attorney, compared to my April 18th trial.

Officer Werths asked for my plea. 

I stated that I had not received a written ticket, and that I was not informed of my May 9th court 
appearance until I was verbally told on May 2nd. 

The new city attorney then gave me a copy of the citation, and stated she would schedule (a 3rd) court 
appearance in 30 days.

Both Officer Werths and the new Granite city attorney were polite and respectful throughout the 
hearing.


